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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Opening up greenleaf would effect all of uptown business having the promenade is so
beneficial for business and the community it brings more people to the area it’s safer for
families and children it allows people to walk freely with no worries and allows for more
ventilation for people when eating I’m against open the street
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